
What do we BELIEVE at Nautilus? EVERY Student EVERY Day Whatever 
it Takes!

OPEN HOUSE; Book 
Fair; Title 1 Meeting

DATE: September 13

TIME: 5:30-6:30

Title 1: 6:30-7:00

As much as we love to celebrate, we ask that you do not send/bring 
flowers, balloons, and any other celebratory items to 
school. We encourage you to keep these items at home as they 
are a distraction to the learning environment. If you send in 
a snack for a celebration, it must be store-bought, and the teacher 
will need advance notice.

Nautilus is a Title 1 School providing all children a significant 
opportunity to receive a fair, equitable, and high-quality 
education and to close educational achievement 
gaps. Each year we are required to hold an annual 
meeting to inform parents of our school's participation 
in the Title 1 program. This Title 1 meeting will be 
held on September 13th at 6:30 in the Reading Intervention 
Room.

I am so excited to serve your child as their librarian! I look forward to helping our students become critical thinkers and enthusiastic readers. 
We are doing our very best to get (or keep) your child 'hooked on reading' by first establishing their reading levels using the STAR 
Reading Assessment and then having them read and AR test in their range. I have a lot of special events planned, including a book 
fair, reading contests, Read Across America, and a fun week with Dr. Suess.

In music class. we will be experiencing music through singing songs. saying rhymes, dancing. and playing instruments. Students will learn 
and experience rhythm primarily through playing percussion instrument: like drums, triangles, rhythm sticks, and xylophones, Students 
will become confident musicians as singers and dancers using imitation, experimentation, and personal expression. Music trains 
the brain like nothing else on the planet! Enhanced language capabilities, improved memory. heightened problem-solving and mental 
processing and strengthened eye-hand coordination are just o few of the many reasons why music education is so important.

This year in computers, we will be focusing on typing, basic computer knowledge, internet safety. and using Microsoft Office programs. Technology 
is the future, and our goal is to inspire our students to be creators, not consumers. A few things we will be using are Typing.com, 
Microsoft Word, Excel. PowerPoint, and the basic features on our computers.



Good attendance in school is important for various reasons, as it contributes to academic success and personal development. In 
the next few months, we will be sharing some key facts about the importance of good attendance:

1. Academic Achievement: Students who consistently attend school have the opportunity to engage with teachers, participate in discussions, and complete 
assignments. This active involvement in the learning process often leads to better academic performance and higher grades.

2. Reduced Risk of Falling Behind: Missing school can result in gaps in understanding, which can make it challenging for students to catch up. This can 
lead to a cycle of struggling to keep up, lowering self-esteem, and disengagement from learning.

Bently Blessing - Week of 8/14/2023

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

September 1: SPIRIT DAY - Dress as your favorite I
Occupation
September 4: NO SCHOOL

September 6: Stu Co; 2:45-3:45
September 7, 14, 21, 28: EARLY RELEASE AT 1:00
September 7: Love on a Leash
September 11-15: Book Fair
September 13: Open House. Book Fair & Title 1

September 21: Love on a Leash

September 22: SPIRIT DAY - Purple & Gold
September 25: Title 1 Tutoring; 2:45-3:45


